
We are Delighted to announce the Launch of our Football          

& Camogie Website! 

Please visit us at; www.johnstownbridgegaa.ie 

And check out our; Photo Galleries, Club News, Fixtures & Re-

sults, Facilities Info, Match Reports , Feature Articles, Lotto Infor-

mation, Upcoming Events and much more.                                               

 Contact Seánie: jtbgaapro@gmail.com @bennettseanie 

@JTBGAA     

Opportunities -                                                                                             

To those budding journalists, why not write a match report or 

article about the Club and send it to Seánie.  We can publish it 

and who knows, it might give you a stepping stone to a media  

career!                       

        

We especially reach out to those new to the village to drop up 

and introduce yourself….Why not?  As they say in rural places 

like ours, “If you‟re not involved with the Club, you‟re missing 

out!”  The Club is only as good as our members. 

Come and view our superb facilities, become a member : 

Annual Subscription 

Student €20 

Adult €40 

Family €60 

Contact Club Registrar  

Anthony O‟Brien  

Mob 087 2507898  

Twitter@tipper555 

 

 New Club Website 

       Johnstownbridge GAA 

Football Club Newsletter 
M A R C H  2 0 1 5  E D I T I O N    # D R O I C H E A D B A I L E S H E Á I N  

T U R N  T O  T H E  

B A C K  P A G E  F O R  

M O R E  A B O U T :  

 400 Club Draw 

Winners 

 Club Lotto Results 

 Upcoming Events 

 Fundraising 

 Juvenile Teams Info 

 Senior Executive 

 Membership 

Proudly Sponsored by 

Fixtures: 

Aldridge Cup 

Semi-Final Fri 6th March 

St Laurence‟s V JTB away 8pm 

Senior League Div 1 

Round 1 Sat 21
st
 March 

Home v Kilcock 

 

Round 2 Sun 29
th

 March  

Away v Round Towers 

 

Round 3 Sat 4
th
 April   

Away v Allenwood 

 

Round 4   Sat 11
th 

April     

Home v Monasterevan 

Watch our social media for  

Updates and throw-in times 

       #JTBClubNewsletter 



Facebook 

Our Facebook page needs your likes and shares, if you read some-

thing and it's of interest please don't forget to click 'like' or „share‟- 

this way more people will see the posts from the page and help pro-

mote our Club. Why not send us in a photo from times gone by of a 

match or community event we can share on our page?          

We have a great heritage let‟s remember and share it! 

Cross Country Chase & Auction 

Thanks to all who took part in our Cross Country 

Chase and Auction on Feb 15th. A fantastic day 

was enjoyed by all whilst raising funds for our new 

players gym.  A full list of sponsors can be viewed 

on our website. 

Honorary Life President : Paud Doran 

Vice President : Tommy Grifferty 

Chairman : P.J. Doran 

Vice Chairman : Michael O’Brien 

Secretary : Patricia O’Brien 

Ass Secretary: Michael McNally 

Treasurer : Eamon Moran 

Ass Treasurer: John Cooney 

PRO: Seánie Bennett 

Club Registrar: Anthony O’Brien 

Ass Registrar: Niall Flanagan 

Executive Member: Nigel Langan 

School Liaison Officer : David McNally 

Senior Team Manager : Emmet McDonnell 

Senior ‘B’ Team Manager : Michael O’Brien /      

Peter Bourke  

Balyna Juvenile Club 

Fundraising News 

We’re on the web! Visit us at 

www.johnstownbridgegaa.ie 

Club Chairman - Harry Hill  087-2639500 

Mentor Contacts 

ABC Nursery David  086-8372383 (Children 

age 3-6 years) 

U7 - Seánie  086-8323938 

U8 - Gary  087-7874797 

U9 - Damien 086-3577345 

U10 Colin 086-8556358 

U11 - Brian 087-2663715 & Alan 086-9814624 

U12 - David  086-8372383 

U13 - Declan 087-9747326 

U14 - Robbie 086-2621971 

U16 - Kevin 086-1591486 

U18 - Brendan 087-9299419  Frank Byrne 

400 Club Draw 

Our first €1,000 winner of 2015 

was P J Doran see our website or 

facebook page for our €200 &        

6 x €100 winners also.  

Draw organiser Jim McNally       

extends his thanks to all ticket 

holders and sellers. 

JTB Club Lotto 

Our Club Lotto jackpot is in excess 

of €1,700 with a draw every two 

weeks. Draws this month on 8th & 

22nd March.  Tickets from usual 

sellers or at O‟Neills Londis on the 

Saturday before the draw! 

#ItCouldBeYou 

Football Committee 2015 

Family Fun Cycle 

After the great success of last years cycle rally, we 

are planning to do it all again next May.  Further 

information to follow! #WatchThisSpace 

Competition Time! 

Watch our Facebook and twitter accounts to win 

some Club merchandise in the coming weeks! 


